
From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 6:40 PM EST 
To: Erik Gutshall <egutshall@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Liza Hodskins <lhodskins@arlingtonva.us>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: Follow-up and available to meet in early January 

Erik,

 

I know you heard from Brian Moore on my team, but I wanted to reach out directly. Would have time to meet in early January? It

would be great to hear your perspectives on next steps as we move forward with our headquarters here. We are super excited about

our partnership with the County.

 

In the meantime, have a wonderful holiday!

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510

 

|


